500 South Hope Street, 9th Floor, Los Angeles, CA 90071
Tel: (213) 346-2700 Fax: (213) 620-8827
www.losangeles.gc.ca

June 30, 2010

Mr. Richard Riess, P62615
Durango Jail

3225 West Gibson Lane
Phoenix, AZ 85009

Dear Mr. Riess,

I hope to find you healthy and in good spirit.

I am taking this opportunity to inform you that one of my responsibilities as a Consular Officer is to provide
services to Canadian citizens detained in the State of Arizona and to keep in touch with them on an ongoing
basis.

I have taken the liberty of enclosing an updated version of our publication entitled A Guide for Canadians
Imprisoned Abroad, which is specifically targeted at incarcerated Canadians. Its prime objective is to

inform Canadians detainees, their families and friends about available assistance and advice.

Should you require further information, do not hesitate to contact the Consulate General in writing at the
above mailing address.

Sincerely yours,

Marie Dextraze
Consul



